
 
 

 
Golden State Warriors and Alameda County Team Up to Get Out the Vote 

Alameda County Residents Will Have a New Option When Looking for a Place to Cast a Vote on 

Election Day 

 

Oakland, Ca—Today the Golden State Warriors and the County of Alameda are honored to announce a unique 

partnership that will provide a safe and accessible voting location in downtown Oakland. The Warriors, in 

collaboration with the County of Alameda will open the doors of the team’s Oakland Facility at 1011 Broadway 

for the November 3, 2020 General Election. 

The use of the Warriors’ Oakland Facility as an accessible voting location ensures that social distancing measures 

are put in place and that County health guidelines are followed. Alameda County residents can vote and/or drop 

off their ballots safely prior to and on Election Day.   

“Never has it been more important to provide the public with safe and convenient locations to cast a vote or drop 

off a ballot,” says Alameda County Board of Supervisors President Richard Valle. “The County is grateful to the 

Warriors organization for its support of and commitment to ensuring an accessible and secure election for all of 

our residents and diverse communities.” 

The Warriors’ Oakland Facility, home to Generation Thrive and Warriors Basketball Academy, will activate as a 

polling site and ballot drop-off beginning on Saturday, October 31.  

Hours for the Warriors’ Oakland Facility polling site and ballot drop-off:   

• Saturday, October 31: 9:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m. 

• Sunday, November 1: 9:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m.  

• Monday, November 2: 9:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m.  

• Tuesday, November 3 (Election Day): 7:00 a.m. through 8:00 p.m.  

 

The Warriors’ Oakland Facility will be staffed by Alameda County election workers. Applications are still being 

accepted to serve as an election worker in Alameda County. Those interested in serving can apply at 

www.acvote.org/community/become-a-poll-worker and learn more by calling (510) 272-6971.  

The Warriors’ Oakland Facility is located at 1011 Broadway in downtown Oakland. It is easily accessed by the 

12th St. BART stop and AC Transit. There is also ample street parking as well as parking lots close to the facility. 

### 

Media Contact: Teresa Drenick; Teresa.Drenick@acgov.org 
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